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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  Members of the State Codes Advisory Committee 
  Georgia Building Officials 
  Industrialized Buildings Manufacturers and Third-Party Agencies 
  Interested Parties 
 
FROM:                Ted Miltiades, Director  
  Office of Construction Codes and Industrialized Buildings  
 
DATE:  June 29, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  New GFCI Amendment to the 2020 NEC 

 
 
The State Codes Advisory Committee (SCAC) has voted to amend the 2020 National Electric Code (NEC). 
They have amended some of the new changes in section 210.8 Ground-Fault Circuit-Interrupter 
Protection for Personnel which became effective January 1st, 2021.   

 

Stoves - Section 210.8 (A) elimination of the 250v in line 1 

Dryer – Section 210.8 (A) elimination of the 250v in line 1 

HVAC – Elimination of Section 210.8(F) 

 

This action was taken due to the nuisance tripping and the supply issues associated with the expanded 
GFCI requirements. Until these provisions are formally adopted administratively later this year the 
Authority Having Jurisdiction (AHJ) may utilize the following provision in the NEC if they deem it 
necessary.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the Construction Codes Program at 404-679-
3118 or Codes@dca.ga.gov. 

 

 

 

 

TM/db 
cc: Christopher Nunn, DCA 
cc: Christy Barnes, DCA 
cc: Rusty Haygood, DCA 
cc: Kyle Hood, DCA 
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